
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: 3518 LMA/WWA  

 

12 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent, 

We are writing to you to give you an update of the 2024-25 offer for students who are eligible for free school 

meals. This offer is planned with the support of our colleagues across the Trust to ensure that children who 

are eligible for free school meals, have access to nutritious food throughout the school day. 

Breakfast Offer: While breakfast is not included in the free school meal allowance, we are committed to 

funding and supporting the students to be prepared for learning. School will fund a £0.65 allowance each 

morning for students to access breakfast items in our school kitchen. This offer includes items such as toast, 

crumpets, bagels, pancakes, waffles, and porridge. In addition, free fruit will be available each morning to 

complement their breakfast choice. Drinks cannot be purchased with this allowance as water is freely and 

readily available throughout the school day. 

Lunch Offer: Each student will receive a daily meal allowance of £2.60 for lunch, ensuring access to a hot or 

cold nutritious meal. This funding is restricted to ensure it is used to buy a meal and it cannot be solely used 

for purchasing snacks and/or drinks.  

We are continually working hard to improve the catering offer available to students.  Over the course of the 

year, we will be developing a dedicated page on the school website informing parents of what is available and 

on offer. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us. 

Yours faithfully, 

W Watson   L MacLaren 

Mrs Watson   Mrs MacLaren 

Catering Manager  Headteacher  

 


